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Stolen truck, tools, lead to Atchison investigation
(KAIR)--A stolen truck, and the connected theft of items from inside a business,
are under investigation by Atchison Police.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, a 2007 Chevrolet
1500 pickup truck was stolen early Sunday morning from the 1600 block of Main
Street.

Stolen shortly before 4:00 that morning, Wilson says the truck was recovered the
next day, Monday morning, in the 600 block of Atchison- Spring Street.

In connection with the theft of the truck, Wilson says his department is
investigating the unlawful entry into a business building, located in the 1600 block
of Main Street.

While inside, Wilson says thieves stole a welder and drill press, then left the scene.

No suspects are immediately identified and no arrests have yet been made.

Anyone with information related to the investigation are urged to contact
Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.
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